
 

Steve Yoch Receives Cybersecurity and Privacy Certificate

by Dennis J. Merley - Friday, February 17, 2017

Attorney Steve Yoch completed the Cybersecurity and Privacy Law Program at Mitchell Hamline
School of Law.

He represents clients in cybersecurity and electronic intrusion matters and is a member of the
Felhaber Larson Computer and Technology Law Department.
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